

We invite you to apply for the **Faculty Development in International Entrepreneurship** (FDIE) program on June 30 to July 3, 2013 in Istanbul, Turkey, immediately preceding the AIB Annual Meeting.

Sponsored by the Center for International Business Education and Research (CIBER) at the University of Colorado Denver and co-hosted by Özyeğin University, the program offers faculty and doctoral students the unique opportunity to learn best practices in teaching, research, and outreach in international entrepreneurship. Specifically, the program aims to benefit participants in the following ways:

- Learn the current state and future directions of research in international entrepreneurship. This session will be conducted by Dr. Patricia McDougall-Covin, one of the field's leading scholars.
- Discuss opportunities and strategies for research and publishing in international entrepreneurship.
- Learn innovative strategies and approaches for designing and developing the international entrepreneurship course, internationalizing the entrepreneurship course, and/or teaching the international business course from an entrepreneurial perspective.
- Acquire a valuable Resource Guide in International Entrepreneurship that lists hundreds of resources (articles, books, cases, online sites, course syllabi, etc.) for use in research and teaching.
- Network with other faculty and doctoral students who share similar interests in international
  entrepreneurship. During the past four years, the FDIE has trained about 150 faculty members
  and doctoral students from 40 universities in 23 countries.
- This year's FDIE will feature a special session on entrepreneurship in the Middle East and North Africa, held in conjunction with the European Entrepreneurship Colloquium

We are pleased to offer a limited number of \$300 scholarships, reducing the \$1600 program fee to \$1300. Scholarships are available until April 15, 2013.

To obtain additional information and to register for the program, please visit our website at: <a href="http://www.ucdenver.edu/academics/InternationalPrograms/CIBER/ForFaculty/Pages/FDIE.aspx">http://www.ucdenver.edu/academics/InternationalPrograms/CIBER/ForFaculty/Pages/FDIE.aspx</a>. Should you need more information about the program, please feel free to contact me at manuel.serapio@ucdenver.edu.

We welcome your participation in the 2013 FDIE program.

manul b. Aurapio

Sincerely,

Manuel Serapio

**Faculty Director** 

Institute for International Business